
LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING 

January 22, 2013 
 
 
 
ITEM:  II.B. 
 
 
TOPIC:    Gift from Nissan Corporation 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept the 
generous donation of used office supplies, equipment and technology, with an approximate 
total value of $12,819, from Nissan Corporation of Farmington Hills.  
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The gift of used office supplies, equipment and technology will be distributed throughout 
the district, for use by staff.  

 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
None 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Stacy Jenkins 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
None 
 
 
 
/sj 
 

 


